SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

: Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

Change to start time of Summer concert on Wednesday 10 July

The Summer Concert will now start at 5.30pm with informal drinks and music in the Quad. The main items will start a
little later in the Hall (around 6pm). We have brought the start time forward by an hour in order to enable football
fans to watch most of the England game which kicks off at 8pm.

Tickets are £4/£2 and are available to buy online at:
https://buytickets.at/sirthomasrichsschool/1304598

I do hope that many of you will be able to join us for this lovely event and watch the England men's senior team's
important semi-final of Euro later.

Matthew Morgan
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